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All Saints Primary School  
Information 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Firstly, welcome back to school; I hope you all had a fabulous summer break. 
 
I consider it an honour to be writing this to you as the new Headteacher of this fantastic school. For me, 
our happy and caring pupils coupled with our dedicated and compassionate staff makes this a truly 
inspirational place to work and learn. This is without mentioning our wonderful outdoor facilities and 
almost unparalleled setting.  
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
If any of your contact details have changed over the summer, please let Lou in the School Office know.  
 
DAILY TIMINGS 

7:45 - 8:45 
8:45 
8:55 

10:30 - 10:45  
12:15 - 1:15 

3:30 
3:30 – 4:30 

- 
- 
- 
- 
- 
- 

Breakfast Club 
Doors Opens  
Registers Close 
Break 
Lunch 
Dismissal 
After School Club 

 
If you need to come into school in the morning, in the interest of safety, could you please park outside the 
school grounds. If you are using the school one way loop, please drive slowly and with care.  
 
PE 
Please keep PE kit in drawstring bags (to save cloakroom space). PE kit will be needed by all children on 
Fridays and other days depending on their class timetable. As the weather gets colder, please ensure that 
your child has extra layers to keep them warm: PE will happen outside in most weather conditions. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS 
For your convenience, all slips and letters can be returned to our post box just inside the main entrance.   
 
MEDICINES 
Please ensure that any medicines / inhalers are brought into school with instructions for use.  
 
CONSENT FORM 
The annual consent form, which we are obliged to send out, will be coming out over the next few days. 
Please return it to the School Office as soon as possible. 
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TUCK SHOP 
Year 6 will continue to run a weekly Tuck Shop every Thursday break time. This in in order to raise funds 
for their residential trip at the end of the year. Children may bring a maximum of 30p in to spend 
(unfortunately we can’t lend money to children who have forgotten theirs). Also, any donations are always 
gratefully received.  
 
ASSA 
Our super Association have asked for Sunflower Challenge returns by Monday 16th Sept. Please also keep 
an eye open for the September meeting which is happening very soon. The money ASSA raises makes such 
a difference to the wider provision for our pupils. We owe them a lot! 
 
MEET AND GREET 
Meet and greet sessions, where class teams will introduce you to specific class routines and expectations, 
are as follows (they all start at 3pm): 
 

 Diamond Class  - 10th September 

 Ruby Class  - 11th September 

 Sapphire Class  - 12th September 
 
HOME SUPPORT 
Up until they are 16, pupils will only spend about 13% of their waking hours in school. Your support in 
hearing your child read, learning number bonds, telling the time… will make a massive difference to his/her 
attainment. 
 
 
Finally, if you have any worries, concerns, questions or requests, please pop in and see me. 
 
I look forward to getting to know you better over the forthcoming weeks. 
 
 
 
 
Nigel Roberts 
 
   
Documents Attached: 
 

 What’s on this Week W/C  9th September 2019 

 Community Coffee Morning Poster 11th September –Please do join us 
 
 


